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Thank you again for everyone's 

understanding at the beginning of the 

week. Disrupting the children's learning 

is only ever a very last resort, but with 

such cold weather, it was impossible to 

make the building comfortable without 

functioning heating. The boiler is now 

fully functioning again. 

 The children have been enjoying 

finding out about their new topics this 

week. Year 5 enjoyed piecing together 

maps of the local area and Year 2 did a 

map hunt around school to discover the 

letters of their topic, which turned out 

to be 'Magic Maps!'  Year 1 got stuck 

into their new pirate topic by making 

pirate maps and role playing becoming 

pirates.  

 A few children have already been 

to see me with some beautiful work and 

the teachers have lots of exciting 

learning planned for this term, so I look 

forward to sharing more examples with 

you in the coming weeks. 

 I will be hosting an informal coffee 

morning on Monday at 9am in the library. 

If you are free, come and say hello! 

Gemma Anidi, Headteacher 
 

 
Monday 20th January, 9am in the library, coffee morning with Gemma – all welcome 

Wednesday 22nd January, 9am in the library, PTA meeting– all welcome 
READING AND PHONICS WORKSHOPS to support your child’s learning 

Friday 24th January at 9am in the library, Reading, for Year 2 parents 
Friday 31st January at 9am in the library, Phonics, for Reception parents 

Class assemblies all on Fridays at 9am in the top hall – parents welcome;  
7th February, Goldcrest; 28th February, Sparrow; 7th March, Swift; 14th March, Goshawk; 21st March, Magpie; 28th March, 

Merlin – CHANGE OF DATE; 16th May, Kingfisher; 13th June, Buzzard; 4th July, Kestrel;11th July, Blackbird. 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Kingfisher: Kayden & Astrud 

Kestrel: George & Kaila 

Blackbird: Caleb & Esme 

Buzzard: Harlowe & Raphael 

Merlin: Ayah & Jack 

Magpie: Eric & Luca 

Goldcrest: Deen & Finn 

Goshawk: Ayman & Ethan 

Swift: Jeslord & Charlotte 

Sparrow: Georgina & Thomas 

Chiffchaff: Aadam & Khaalid 

Crossbill: Ayub & Rayan 

 

 
 The fluoride application for EYFS and Year 1 due 

on the 10th December will now take place on 
February 12th. There is also an online oral health 
drop-in session for parents on Tuesday 28th  
January at 10am.    

Microsoft Teams   

Join the meeting now 
Meeting ID: 314 350 351 787 

Passcode: xP7XL7 

 
If you are planning to order some new school 
uniform for your child from MyClothing 
https://myclothing.com/  you can use this code for a 
10% discount. Code = UNIFORM10%  
Expires = 31/03/2025  
Please also remember we have lots of pre-loved 
uniform in the room near the office for bargain 
prices, or free if you need it. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjNhZjc4MTktNzI5Mi00YWM3LWFjNmItODY4ZDlmZDQ0ODJh%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2237c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22bfad46d6-37bf-41a7-8ce6-e3a69f831bb9%22%7d
https://myclothing.com/

